## THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS SCHOOL OF EDUCATION LAWRENCE

EDUCATIONAL CLINIC
READING AND STUDY LABORATORY

May 9, 1940

Dr. Forest Allen,
Dept. of Physical ducation,
University of Kansas,
Campus.

My dear Mr. Allen:

We are planning a Picnic for all the students in the School of Education for Tednesday, May 22. As you were so very helpful last year, we are asking you to assist again this year. We are asking you and Mr. Gene Billup to head a committee which will have charge of the selection of a place for the Picnic and for getting the equipment for play set up.

Mr. Billup told me that he would see you, and report the conclusions of our general committee meeting of Monday afternoon.

Sincerely yours,

BAN:ns